ANNOUNCEMENT

After Nearly 25 Years of Serving our Community,
Sterling Optical - Rockaway is Closed.

To our valued customers,

It is with mixed emotions that we announce the closure of our
Sterling Optical location in Rockaway after 25 remarkable
years of serving this beloved area.

Since 1999, the team of eyecare experts at Sterling Optical in
Rockaway has been dedicated to providing the highest
quality eyewear and exceptional customer service to each
and every individual who has walked through our doors. We
understand that this news may come as a surprise to many of
you. Please rest assured that we are committed to ensuring a
smooth transition for our customers.

For questions concerning your patient records, please call
(973) 663-0800 at Total Eyecare in Lake Hopatcong, NJ
(located at 681 Route 15 South) and ask for James Dennen.

Again, we want to express our heartfelt appreciation to each
and every one of you for your loyalty, trust, and support
throughout our journey. It is because of you that we have
been able to thrive and make a positive impact on countless
lives. We are truly honored to have been a trusted source for
eyewear and eye care services.
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